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Our current vote-by-mail system is excellent and should be retained. It has extremely 

low fraud rates and offers state residents the convenience to vote from home where 

they can research issues and candidates as they are voting. It also allows equal 

access for folks to vote regardless of their working hours or how far they would live 

from an in-person polling place. Switching to in-person only voting would drastically 

increase the difficulty in voting and depress turnout. 


